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Dear Parent(s), 

                   Your child has the opportunity to represent High Street 

Primary Academy in a Hockey Festival on Wednesday 15
th

  March 2017. 

The event will start at 12.15pm and be finish by 2:30pm. The event will 

take place at Stoke Dameral Community College. 

 

  Your child will need to bring their sports kit and a drink of water. They 

will be back in time for the end of school at 3.15pm. 

 

  Could you please return the consent form attached below to enable your 

child to take part in the event.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Dunstan 
 

 

 I give permission for my child______________________to attend the 

Hockey Festival on Wednesday 15
th

 March 2017.   

 

 

Signed ________________ parent/carer.   

 

Contact Number:_________________ 


